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PREPARE FOR THE UNEXPECTED AND MAKE A WILL

Make a Will Week takes place from April 9th to 15th. This campaign encourages the public to write their will or

to bring an existing will up-to-date. Making a will is one of the most important steps you can take to ensure

that the people, charities and organizations you cherish most receive the benefit of your estate. This annual

campaign is also endorsed by the Estate Planning Council  of  Vancouver (EPCV) whose aim is to help

professionals  understand what  can  be  complicated  regulations  surrounding  estate  administration.  Tim

Brown,  co-leader  of  RBS’  Estate  and  Wealth  Advisory  practice  group,  is  the  acting  President  of  this

organization. Please reach out to any member of our Estate and Wealth Advisory practice group for more

information on steps to take when making a will. To learn more about this initiative, visit the Make a Will

Week website here.
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